
 
 
 

 
  

 

 

 

Newsletter Date 

11/9/2020 

No Hot Lunch Wednesday – Just a 
reminder that there is NO HOT LUNCH 
this Wednesday, 11/11.   
 
Spirit Day – Our next Spirit Day is being 
switched to this Tuesday, 11/10, so that 
the students will be dressed to record  
the songs for Veterans Day.  Dress in 
red, white & blue. 
 
Veterans Day - Our annual Veterans 
Day celebration has been cancelled this 
year due to Covid.  The students will be 
learning a few songs and we will record 
them singing.  We will post it on 
Facebook this Wednesday morning, 
November 11th. 
 
Paper Lunch Bags Needed – Our new 
free lunch program is going very well.  
We could use donations of paper lunch 
bags in both regular and large size.  
This way everything can be bagged 
ahead of time to hand to the students 
and make things easier to carry. Then 
they also have something to bring home 
extra items that they didn’t eat.  If you 
would be willing to donate a package of 
paper bags it would be greatly 
appreciated! 
 
Coin Contest for Alpha – Every 
November/December we collect items 
for the Alpha Pregnancy Resource 
Center here in Phoenix.  This center is 
part of Christian Life Resources and the 
Wisconsin Ev. Lutheran Synod.  The 
primary purpose of Alpha is to spread 
the Gospel and preserve the sanctity of 
life. Our December mission offerings will 
also go to Alpha.  To kick off our giving 
to Alpha we are going to have a contest 
next week Monday, 11/16 – Friday, 
11/20. Please see the attached letter 
that explains the contest.   
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All School News 
 

  

Hot Lunch Forms – for the next 2 
weeks for K-8 are being sent home 
today.  They need to be returned by this 
Thursday, 11/12. 
 

Financial Aid - Forms for the Emmaus 
Financial Aid Fund are available in the 
school office. If you would like to apply 
for financial aid for the second period, 
(December, January, and February) 
please fill out a form and write a letter to 
the Board of Education explaining your  
financial need. This paper work can be 
turned in to Mrs. Conklin in the school 
office. The deadline for this financial aid 
award period is Monday, November 30th.  
If you submitted an application for the 
first award period, you do NOT need to 
reapply.  Your application will be 
considered for all 3 award periods.  
 
Soccer – We have 1 game this week. 
All players need to wear uniform shirt, 
shorts and shin guards.  Each player 
should also have a water bottle.   
 

Tuesday, 11/10 4:00 pm vs Cross of 
Glory at Pioneer Park (83rd Ave & Olive 
in Peoria) 
 
Early Dismissal and No School – On 
Wednesday, November 25th, the entire 
school will be dismissed at noon.  There 
will be NO EXTENDED CARE in the 
afternoon.  Thursday and Friday, 
November 26 & 27, there will be no 
school in observance of Thanksgiving. 
 

Chapel - Our Chapel service will be 
held on Fridays at 8:30 am.  Mission 
envelopes are sent home every 
Thursday for chapel on Friday.  Please 
help teach your child that it’s not the 
amount that you give in chapel that is 
most important; it’s a way for them to 
say thanks to God for all the things He 
has given us.   
 

Our first mission project will be going to 
the Costa Maya Ministries in Mahahual, 

Upcoming Events  
 

 Tue, 11/10 Spirit 
Day – Patriotic  

 Tue, 11/10 Lunch – 
Chicken Nuggets 

 Wed, 11/11 NO 
HOT LUNCH 

 Thu, 11/12 Lunch – 
Ham & Cheese 
Panini 

 Fri, 11/13 8:30 am 
Chapel & Mission 
Collection   

 Fri, 11/13 Lunch – 
Cheese Crisp 

 Sun, 11/15 9:15 am 
Sunday School 

 Fri, 11/20 8:30 am 
Chapel & Mission 
Collection   

 Sun, 11/22  9:15 
am Sunday School 

 Tue, 11/24 Spirit 
Day – Favorite 
Football Team Day 

 Wed, 11/25 Noon 
Dismissal for all 
students                
No aftercare 

 Thu, 11/26 
Thanksgiving Day  
No School 

 Fri, 11/27 No 
School 

Upcoming Sports 
 

 Tue, 11/10 4:00 pm 
Soccer vs Cross of 
Glory 
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Quintana Roo, Mexico. Costa Maya Ministries 
is bringing the Word to the ends of the earth, 
to an area where there is little clear teaching of 
the Bible.  Our offerings so far are $756.23. 
 
 
 
Pastor, Teachers and Staff 

 

Office: 602-843-3853 
Fax: 602-942-4924 
Website: EmmausLutheran.com 
 
 

Principal 
Mr. Plocher: 760-215-2783 
 

Teachers 
Mrs. Plocher: 760-224-3212 

Ms. Hintz: 480-290-4167  

Miss Kramer: 760-215-2629 

Mrs. Else: 602-578-8408 
 

Pastor 
Pastor Else: 602-579-8804 
 

Board of Education    
 

 

David Conklin (Chairman) 
davidaconklin@yahoo.com    
602-717-7815  

Marc Gantenbein  mgantenbein@cox.net  
602-788-8639  

Paul Dameron Taz_manian@msn.com  
602-206-4215 

 

Theodore Bodjanac  COLTED@hotmail.com   
623-308-1903 
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